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Curriculum Enhancement Mini-Grant Applications


Dear Gahr High School Faculty and Staff,


In an effort to assist faculty and staff with needed resources to benefit our 
students, Gahr HS PTSA established the Mini-Grant Program. The grants offered 
this year are up to $100 to faculty and staff that are members of the Gahr PTSA 
and require funds for special projects for which other funding is not available. 
Teacher/staff may apply individually or as a group for funding toward special

programs, equipment or resources. Mini-Grants can fund:


• Support for School Programs

• Instructional CD’s, Videos and Software

• Electrical or Electronic Equipment

• Entry Fees or Admission Costs to Museums or Other Field Trip  

Destinations


Attached is our grant request form for use during the school year. The form 
includes all information that should be included in your request. You are 
welcome to submit your own form or an email message, but please include all 
information requested int he attached form.

Generally the PTSA board looks at the following criteria when evaluation grant 
requests:


1. What is the educational value to the students?

2. How many students benefit from the award?

3. Does this grant support/enhance the GHS curriculum?


Routine supplies are usually not purchased with PTSA grants.

Attached is the grant request form. You can email the completed for to 
gahrhsptsa@gmail.com. The form is not required. It works just as well to send the 
information in an email message. NO Grant Applications are accepted after 
May 10th.


If you have any questions, please email us at gahrhsptsa@gmail.com.
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